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Hello,
I’m writing to express my support for the Wintergreen Townhome projects. The lack of affordable housing on
Bainbridge Island is a critical problem. As a community we need to take responsibility for this problem and ACT.
Please don’t let minor issues and solvable problems get in the way of approving such an important addition to our
island’s pool of affordable housing.

Thank you,
Taya L. Hall
883 Park Ave NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

mailto:tayalahr@gmail.com
mailto:pcd@bainbridgewa.gov

